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NEWSLETTER FOR THE END OF SECOND TERM, 2014/2015 ACADEMIC SESSION

We thank God because most of the activities scheduled for second term were perfectly achieved. The teaching and the learning aspects went on without limitations, and we are grateful to Almighty God.

APPRECIATION

The management, staff and students use this medium to express our gratitude to parents/guardians without whose efforts we could not have achieved our goals this term. Thank you for believing in our ability to transform the moral and the academic standard of your children. God will richly and abundantly bless you.

PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES

The usual condition still exists. Payment should be made on or before resumption date to Lagooz account ether in U.B.A or First Bank. We pray that God will provide for you, while at the same time we appreciate your quick response to payment of school fees during the previous terms.

BOARDING FACILITIES

Lagooz hostel facilities for boys and girls respectively and separately still remain intact and adequately equipped to serve as another home for the student.

In fact, there are a lot of indoor and outdoor activities that serve as past time for them, while organized academic activities also take place there simultaneously. There are medical facilities, treated water, among others.

SECOND TERM HOLIDAY

We are all aware of the hazy, charged and unpredictable political atmosphere in the country at present. In view of this, the holiday has become increasingly necessary at this point in time to enable those who are of voting age, especially teachers and non-teaching staff to exercise their franchise. Again, it will be a period for Christians among us to travel to their various homes for Easter celebrations.

LAGOOZ INTER HOUSE SPORTS FESTIVAL

This was postponed for no other reason than the wave of insecurity that has characterized the Nigerian polity and the fear of the unknown. Consequently, we decided to hold on and watch events as they unfold. Hopefully, the sports festival will commence next term. You will be duly informed of the actual date.

EXTERNAL ACADEMIC COMPETITIONS

Our college students and Nursery/primary pupils exhibited an unrivalled academic prowess in more than two external academic competitions in which they qualified in BRF essay competition including Olympiad competitions in Mathematics and ICT. In all frankness, they did us proud. 

SPORTS COMPETITIONS

Lagooz students and primary school pupils excelled in the recently concluded NAPPS Inter House Sports meet. Both in games and athletics, we qualified and ranked among the top schools.

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

There was a general meeting of Parent-Teacher Association of Lagooz Schools on Saturday, 21st  March, 2015.

Once more, we thank you for your unflinching support and belief in us. Be blessed. 

……………………………………...

Chief/Mrs E.O. Otubela

Principal







